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NRC ANNOUNCES NEW SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR
AT POINT BEACH NUCLEAR POWER STATION

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has assigned Robert G. Krsek as the senior resident
inspector at the Point Beach Nuclear Plant located in Two Creeks, Wisconsin.  

Before his assignment to Point Beach, Krsek had worked as the senior resident inspector at the
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Station in Kewaunee, Wisconsin, the resident inspector at the Palisades
nuclear power plant in Covert, Michigan, and as a fuel cycle safety inspector in the NRC’s Region III
Office in Lisle, Illinois.

Prior to joining the NRC, he worked in the Air and Radiation Division of the U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency and as a health physics technician at the University of Illinois at
Chicago.

Krsek holds a bachelor of science degree in chemical engineering from the University of
Illinois at Chicago. Krsek, his wife and four children live in Green Bay, Wisconsin.

Krsek joins Michael Morris the current resident inspector at the Point Beach nuclear plant.
Point Beach resident inspectors can be reached at (920) 755-2309.

Each U.S. commercial nuclear power plant has at least two NRC resident inspectors.  They
serve as the agency’s eyes and ears at the facility, conducting regular inspections, monitoring
significant work activities and interfacing with plant workers and the public.
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